
Dear Seashells 

 

I just wanted to send you a little letter as I miss you and I’ve been thinking 

about you all. I hope you are all well and behaving at home! I saw some of your 

Easter Bonnets on the Facebook page and I thought they were brilliant. Please 

keep putting your activities and adventures on there as I do enjoy seeing them 

and keeping up to date with what you are doing.  
 

I have kept myself busy painting furniture and spending time in the garden. 

Luckily the sun has been out and the flowers are all starting to grow. I have 

been out walking getting some fresh air and exercise and watching the lambs in 

the field near to me. Spring has definitely sprung.  
 

I know it is a very strange time at the moment but I do hope I will see you all 

again very soon back in the classroom as ‘Team Seashell’!  
 

Take care, look after yourself and stay safe.  
 

Love from Miss Newby  

Xx 

 

Just a quick ‘hello’ Seashells from me to you.... I hope you're all having fun and 

remembering to wash your hands lots!!  I miss you all very much and hope to see 

you again very soon, be good and stay safe,  
 

Lots of love from 

Mrs Kirby  
 Xx 


